
Public Notice:

Region 4 - The Department of Environmental Conservation has determined that the Registry of
Inactive Hazardous Waste Disposal Sites in New York State needs to be amended to delete site
number 420023, known as the Catskill Chrome Plating Company site.  This site is located in the
Town of Catskill, in the County of Greene, and is located at 370 Bridge Street.  The reason for
deletion is:

- The United States Environmental Protection Agency (USEPA) completed an
emergency response action in 1996, which included the removal of drums and
chrome-plating waste materials in the on-site building.  The March 2002 Record
of Decision called for building demolition and contaminated soil removal.  The
remediation of the site has been completed.

Written comments on this proposed deletion are welcome, and should be sent to:

Project Manager: Michael Mason
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
Division of Environmental Remediation
Remedial Bureau E
625 Broadway 
Albany, NY  12233-7017

All written comments must be received by February 9, 2007.  A summary of all written
comments will be assembled and a summary will be available for viewing at our Region 4
Headquarters in Schenectady, NY.

       


